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Sunday - Saturday Deacon
August 27 to September 2 |Bill Dunkley
Deacon 0 [deptemberlB ® sddb@ne EKPreston Grissom
September 10to September 16Randy Halcomb
September 17to September 23Marshall Hudgins

September 24to September 30Mack Kitts
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Sunday - Saturday Team Member Contact #
August 27 to September 2 Nancy Blevins 2877935 /‘O
September 3 to Septemberd Beth Piver | 6355541
September 10 to September 1  Joyce Fall 4822937
September 17 to September 28 Pat Dunkley | 4827107
September 24 to September 3p David Baldwin | 4821760 |[Ma t t h e w
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Brian's Bit: Short-Term Discipleship and Discovery Classes

With children returning to school and the "routine” of fall settling in, this may be a
good time to take a next step of faith and commitment. Perhaps yvou have guestions about
Centerville, questions about your unigue calling, or questions about Centerville ministries.

Beginning this month, Centerville offers various opportunities to connect and
discover. Below are three ways vou can deepen yvour commitment to Christ, vour ministry
in God's kingdom, and vour investment with Centerville Baptist. Following these, is a note
from our new Missions and Ministry Team Coordinator, including an invitation to share
and learn about some of the community missions projects in which Centerville is involved.

1. “A Life of Christian Calling”: 3-5 PM; September 17, and 24, October 1 and 15 (Led

by Brian Harfst, cbcequipping. pastor@verizon.net): Discuss what it means to be called
by God, explore vour own calling, and reflect on ways to stay open to God's call.

2. "Discover Centerville”: 4-6 PM; September 17 and 24, and October 1.
(Led by Kevin Ritter, cbcpastor.ritter@ verizon.net): Come discover the "Why, How and
What" of Centerville Baptist Church through discussion, video, and guest speakers.

3. “Discovering My Spiritual Gifts and Personality”: 6:30-8:30 PM; October 11 and 25
(Led by Jim. [imcaldwell50@gmail.com, and Judy Caldwell, [SCALDWE@sentara.com):
Learn to befter understand the unigue way God has created and is forming yvou and how
that SHAPE relates to ministry. This course will include an inventory for personal
discovery. There is a small cost for the inventory.

Childcare for these events will be provided upon request. RSVP by emailing theleaders or
me. [ hope yvou will join us as we journey together in discipleship and discovery!
Elessings,

Brian Harfst

Missions and Ministry Team: Intro from Danielle Lindgren and Invitation to
September 19 Conversation

Hi my name is Danielle Lindgren and [ am excited to introduce myself and to adopt the roll
of Missions and Ministry coordinator. A little about me: [ graduated from Longwood
University with a Bachelor’s of Science in Biology in 2010 and shortly after moved to
Chesapeake. Kyle and [ have been married for 5 vears and have 2 amazing kids. [ have
always felt called to share what God has provided for me with others and to give to others
in times of need. I'm locking forward to using that passion to lead the Missions and
Ministry team. As a church, we have many wonderful projects going on under the missions
and ministry umbrella. We do so many helpful things for the people of our community and
commoeonwealth but it would be amazing if we could do even more in the upcoming year. In
order to do this, we need to coordinate the current projects that we have going on. If you
would like to join us to hear more about our missions and ministry team and all of our
projects we will hold a round table meeting at the church on September 19th at 6pm.
We would love to see everyone there. Thank you for allowing me to share my passion with
others. | am excited to see how the team grows and changes and how God works through
me.
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Sunday School: 9:15-10:15 AM (Pastor’s Suite).

Ron Burton leads relevant studies for 6t8-12th graders with a relational, engaging approach.

Hang Time (September 15, October 27, November 17, December 1; 6-8 PM):
A relaxed, fun time for youth, grades 6™®-12t to be together and to meet others. Drop off and
pickup will be in the gvm (near main entrance).

Midweek Youth Meetup

(September 13 & 27; October 11 & 25; November 1, 8, & 15;6:30-7:30 PM):
Formerly Middle School Midweek, this is a time for youth, 6t%-12t grades, to learn, grow, and
share together. Join us as we practice loving God, others, and ourselves.

Youth Fall Retreat: (October 6-8):
Check out the web site:

httpiwww cbfva org/ministrvi/vouthretrea t/,
and contact Brian if vou are interested.

More mfo on registration, ete. will come soon. /

High School Happenings: Events just for (rising) 9t-12t% graders.

“Chow and Chat” (September 10; October 1; November 12; & December 10; 12:30 PM)

A chanee for High Schoolers to spend time with one another eating lunch, building friendships,
and discussing faith and life topics in meaningful ways. Unless otherwise stated, we will meet at
Los Primos and each participant will pay for his or her own lunch.

Back to School Cool Night
(September 16, 4 PM):
All vouth are invited to help lead games for
our children during cur Back to School Night

church event!

Check us out on the web and Facebook:

https S /www facebook. comﬁcentervlllebapustyouthﬁ

For more information, contact: Brian Harfst
chcequipping. pastor@verizon.net or 540-220-4376
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Hello Centerville Families!

Welcome Fall - with new schedules, new cooler weather, and new leadership for
the Children’s Ministry!

We would like to introduce ourselves and express how excited we are to be called
into this role in the church!

My name is Amy Asel, and my husband, Matt and | moved to the Chesapeake area
in 2014 and began attending Centerville. We immediately felt the warmth and
authenticity that Centerville offers and knew that we wanted to be apart of it! My

background is in music education and | have three children of my own - Hunter (age
6), Luke (age 4), and Lillian (age 1). My passion is working with children and | am
prayerful that with God's guidance we can have a wonderful year!

Hi, I'm Marcia McCullough, a recovering lawyer who now works full time as a
parent. My husband, Ramsay, and | joined CBC last year and immediately felt at
home in this inviting family of faith. My children, Duncan (6) and Isla (1), love being
a part of CBC's Preschool Ministry and Sonic Juniors! | am excited about this
opportunity share the love of Christ with the children of CBC and to support and
partner with our church in the same mission.

We Need You!

Most of you know that all of our children are precious and amazing, but if you don't
please take the opportunity to join us Sunday mornings to find out! We are in need of
maore volunteers to help in our children’s ministry classrooms during the worship hour
and are also recruiting one or two additional Sunday School teachers.

What we need from you: —
+ Fill out an information sheet and background check

+ A quarterly commitment. One Sunday every three months or more if you'd like!

+ A love for Jesus! Lessons, activities, and any materials will be provided for you
in the classroom (no prep required!)

+ A plan to attend a Children's ministry volunteer meeting (we will contact you with
options)




Missions Moment

Children in Action collected toiletry items for
Blessing Bags for the homeless this summer.
We prepared 30 bags that were distributed at
the Central Baptist Church soup kitchen. The
recipients were very grateful for the bags! Our
next project will be collecting hairbrushes and
combs for the residents of the Burfoot house.

IMPORTANT
INFO
NEEDED!

We ask that all parents
and those grandparents
who bear primary
responsibility for kids
involved in the
Children’s Ministry
return the information
sheet handed out
Sunday morning. We
need to supplement
and update crucial
information--contact
details, birthdates,
allergies, special needs,
etc.--for each child.

THANK YOU

PROMOITION SUNDAY!

Beginning September 10, some of our children will be moving
to classes that correspond to their current age or 2017-2018
grade level. Our age and grade-level groupings have been
adjusted to better coordinate with Sunday School
organization. Please take note if your child is in a different
room. Feel free to approach Amy or Marcia with any
questions. Room assignments will be as follows:

Infants and One-Year-Olds: Room 201

Two- and Three-Year-Olds: Room 203
Four-Year-Olds and Kindergartners: Room 205
Sonic Juniors (First and Second Graders): Room
209

CrossRoads Camp Report

In July, 16 children and 3 adult
volunteers spent a week at
CrossRoads Camp in Lowesville, VA.
The campers were able to
experience God with over 100 other
campers and a fantastic group of
young leaders. These leaders were
excited to share Christ, and
unashamed to openly (and loudly)
worship God. What a wonderful
example for our children! Each year
every cabin selects one camper as
an Honor Camper--the camper who
most exhibits Christ-like qualities.
This year, Makenzie Corwin and
Jimmy Hranowskyj received the
award. Jimmy has been named
Honor Camper 4 years in a row!




SONIC SENIOR
NEWS!

Sonic Seniors will begin a new tradition this
fall of sitting together in worship. Look for
Brian and/or Zipper Harfst down front at the
beginning of each worship service.

Brian Harfst and Marcia McCullough will
facilitate a faith formation course for Sonic
Seniors beginning this fall. The class will
meet on the following Wednesdays: 9/13;
9/27; 10/11; 10:25; and 11/1 from 6:30-
7:30pm in Room 206. Bring your curiosity and
join us as we begin a discipleship journey

together.

Welcome to Worship and Bible Gifting
10/29/2017 10:30am

During the worship service, we will be
welcoming our First and Second Graders to
regular worship attendance (they will sit with
their families for the full service on every 5th
Sunday) and gifting our elementary students
(First Grade through Fifth Grade) with a Bible
in order to encourage these early readers in a
lifelong love of the Word.

Children Participate in Hanging of the
Greens

12132017 5:30pm

Christmas Caroling
1292017 4-Tpm

This fun family event is back again this

year! Join us at church promptly at 4pm. We
will be passing out caroling sheets and
assigning groups to visit our elderly and
homebound members to spread some
holiday cheer through song! Afterwards we
will enjoy pizza and hot cocoa. Please RSVP
to amy.asel@agmail.com or
marcimurk@gmail.com to make sure we
have enough drivers and yummy food! All
children must be accompanied by a family
member.

Children Participate in Worship
1210/2017 10:30am

Stay tuned for more information

Are yvou on our email list? If vou would like to receive information about upcoming
Children's and Family Events, please let our church office know.
We would love to add vou to our list!

www.centervillebaptistchurchoorg= 908 Centerville Turnpike 5. Chesapeake, VA 23322~ (757) 4824466
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